
From: John Reilly [jjreils@attglobal.net]
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 5:45 PM
To: White, John; Paananen, Ron; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa
Subject: Re: Kiewit meeting
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John - Unfortunately I'll be in Washington DC that week.
 
Regards, John Reilly 
Web:  www.JohnReilly.us 
Email: JJReils@ATTGlobal.net 
Cell:    +1-508-904-3434 

----- Original Message -----  
From: White, John  
To: Paananen, Ron ; Preedy, Matt ; Greco, Theresa ; Reilly, John  
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 5:36 PM 
Subject: Kiewit meeting 
 
Kiewit would like to meet and discuss bored tunnels.  It would be their WA management as well as Mark Ramsy, who is 
their national underground lead (from Omaha if I remember right). 
 
Looking at the 17th lunch or afternoon, or the 18th in the AM. 
Am guessing that Ron (and possibly others) might want to be there.  Please work with Sally to confirm availability and 
others' 
attendance (such as Linea or Bob D).  
 
Thanks. 
 
John 


